
VENISON LOTTERY 
Village of Chenequa 

October 2012 
 
Although hunting is not allowed in the Village of Chenequa, each year approximately 60 
deer are offered to the public as a result of our efforts to manage the local deer 
population. Anyone wishing to receive a dressed deer must enter a lottery style drawing.         
     
We will no longer accept phone/fax or email requests. Due to an overwhelming 
demand from the public, the procedure to acquire unprocessed venison from our sharp 
shooting program has changed. 
 
 
Procedure 
Sixty five (65) names will be drawn December 18, 2012.  These names will be recorded 
in order of the drawing. If your name is drawn you will be notified via the phone number 
given in the application, that you have made the list. 
Note: due to the variable number of deer taken from year to year, we can not guarantee 
you receive a deer, even though your name was drawn. Also, if the number of deer taken 
exceeds 65 then an additional drawing will be made for each additional carcass. 
 
The sharpshooting portion of our Deer Management program begins in early January and 
continues until mid-March. Individuals will be called in the order in which their names 
were drawn.  
 
How to enter 
To enter, mail or personally deliver a note card to the Chenequa Village Hall. The card 
must contain the following information:  name, address and contact phone number(s). 
                                                   Bill Smith 
                                                   1234 Pine Street  
                                                    Any town, WI   53029 
 
Contact phone number(s)           ### - ### - #### or   ###-###-#### 
This number will be used to contact you to pick up a deer. (Usually in the evening 
hours).  
 
Mail your card/envelope to:                  Village of Chenequa 
                                                               Venison Request 
                                                               31275 Hwy K 
                                                               Hartland, WI 53029 
  
You may also use the “after hours” drop off box at the Chenequa Village front entrance. 
  
 
                          Your Card must be received by December 17th, 2012 
                                              
                                                    Venison Lottery 
 
 
 
Rules: 
1. One request per envelope.    



2. One request per household –   Multiple requests will void your   
    applications. 
3. If after 3 separate attempts to contact you have failed, your name will be   

pulled from the list.  
 
 
 
Applicants have until 3:00 pm December 17th, 2012to submit their card 
with the required information. The drawing will be held on December 
18, 2012. 
 
 
 


